From: Public Engagement at City of New Westminster

To: External-Clerks; Public Engagement at City of New Westminster; External-Dev Feedback

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 802 & 806 Eighth Street & 809 Eighth Avenue Joe Stein completed Comments for Council

Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 9:22:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Joe Stein just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

I support the development of this project at the corner of 8th Street and 8th Avenue. The contribution of the project to housing diversity and the revitalization and retention of a historically significant home far outweighs the minor variances being requested. The parking variance in particular is not significant in view of the ample transit options around the property, the nearby shopping and services, and the measures being provided by the developer such as improvements to the nearby transit stop, and the compass cards and the car share memberships and prepaid driving time being provided to project residents.